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From: Shelley Smith <cnc.ssmith@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 2:58 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>; Mertz, Mary <Mary.Mertz@dnr.state.oh.us>
Subject: * 17-2295-EL-BGN: Republic Wind Farms * 18-1607-EL-BGN: Emerson Creek Wind Farm
 

* 17-2295-EL-BGN: Republic Wind Farms * 18-1607-EL-BGN: Emerson Creek Wind
Farm

These Industrial Wind Sites are not compatible with are wildlife.  The Bald Eagle has
finally started to grow in numbers with in the foot print of these sites.  It would be
irresponsible and harmful to our ecosystem to allow something that has major
detrimental effects on these birds as well as other wild life in the area.  Seneca
County ranks 5th in Ohio for Bald Eagles and is growing every year. Let’s not put
something in place that is known to harm, please protect our bird population.

Thank you,

Shelley Smith

Reed Township

Seneca County

 
 

 
 

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available. 
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